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Position:		Support	

	
Safe	biking	and	walking	to	school	is	the	healthiest,	most	environmentally	
friendly	and	east	expensive	way	for	children	to	travel	to	school.		Obesity	is	one	
of	the	top	health	issues	for	children	and	increased	physical	activity	is	the	best	
remedy.			
	
But	sadly,	many	schools	do	not	have	surrounding	routes	that	allow	safe	
walking	or	biking.		This	bill	will	require	a	safe	routes	study	for	new	schools	
and	major	renovations/expansions	of	existing	schools.		The	small	cost	of	the	
study	should	be	more	than	offset	by	reduced	bus	cost	and	improved	
health.			Moreover,	any	teacher	will	tell	you	that	a	student	or	walks	or	bikes	to	
school	arrives	more	ready	to	learn.		Please	support	this	bill	so	we	can	have	
more	school	children	safely	walking	or	biking	to	school.		
	
We	urge	a	favorable	report.	
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